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Supervising Petroleum Engineer
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Mr. William Andrau
Falcon-Andrau Energy Corporation

1616 S. Voss Road, Suite 875

Houston, Texas 77057

Dear Mr. Andrau:

o, e
ZEX TS

In accordance with out telephone conversation of July 3, 1987,

enclosed is a copy of a letter to Sentry Oilfield Equipment
concerning their becoming operator of the various Andrau wells in
Colorado. The Commission will offer any help possible to either

~company in completing the transfer.

It is understood that Mel Haux will be working thgs week to complete

the site restoration at Owdl Creek 25, 53, and 54. Please have Mel a
advise in writing when the work is completed, or if there are : gkf/

complications. This site work should be done as quickly as possible.

Very truly yours,

fa S Gl e el
ngmd %MZM{/ S el

Dennis R. Bicknell a2
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bc: Mr. R. Waldo, Jr.
P.O. Box 775
Greelgy, CO 80632

Lee D.:Morrison
‘Weld County Attorney
P.O. Box 1948
Greeley, CO 80632
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Mr. W. Adams . e
. 32363 WCR 27 '

» Greeley, CO- 80631




